
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 16, 2007 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
RE:  PDN #07-002-01 Clocks Last-Time Buy 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
This is notification that the part numbers listed below, all variations, will be 
discontinued by Exar effective June 30, 2007 due to lack of market demand.  
Exar is offering a last-time buy for the devices. 
 

XRK32510 XRK4999 
XRK325210 XRK7933 
XRK39910 XRK7955 
XRK4991 XRK7988 
XRK49911 XRK79892 
XRK4991A XRK799J93 
XRK4993  

 
Purchase orders for these parts will be accepted by Exar until June 30, 2007, 
provided there is inventory available at the time of order placement, with 
shipments scheduled no later than September 30, 2007.  All purchase orders 
must be non-cancelable, non-returnable, and non-reschedulable  and must state, 
“No reschedules and no cancellations.” 
 
We appreciate the business our customers have given us for the clock circuits 
and look forward to being of further service in the future.  Please contact me at 
sam.stewart@exar.com, if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Samuel G. Stewart 
Strategic Accounts Manager 

mailto:sam.stewart@exar.com
tbu


	XRK32510
	XRK325210
	XRK39910
	XRK4991
	XRK49911
	XRK4991A
	XRK4993

